
British Ambassador congratulates new
President of Guatemala

Commenting on the recent Presidential and Legislative inaugurations,
Ambassador Whittingham said:

I welcome the inauguration of President Alejandro Giammattei,
following successful elections in 2019. I am pleased that the
President has placed an emphasis on prosperity, social development
and the need to promote reconciliation, good governance and the
rule of law during his term in office.
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